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POLISH ACADEMY OF SCIENCES

Warsaw, 12th October 2019

Prof. D.Sc. Julian Revalski
Member of the Bulgarian Academy
of Sciences

President

Dear Professor Revalski,

on the occasion of the solemn jubilee of the Bulgarian Academy of Sciences —
150 years of its existence — on behalf of the Polish Academy of Sciences, Polish
scientific community and on my own, I wish to convey most sincere congratulations
and expressions of great appreciation to the Authorities of your honourable Academy
and its researchers.

For many years scientists of the Bulgarian Academy of Sciences have been
significantly contributing to the output of human knowledge. Bulgarian Academy
of Sciences, gathering the most outstanding representatives of science, is a follower
of the best research traditions and at the same time is the centre stimulating further
development and progress.

Let me convey to you and to your colleagues at the Bulgarian Academy
of Sciences our most sincere wishes for a full success in accomplishing your
ambitious goals. I also wish to express a deep conviction that the cooperation between
the Polish Academy of Sciences and the Bulgarian Academy of Sciences will add new
values and bring profits to both our institutions and nations.

Yours sincerely,

Pawel Rowinski




